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The Evergreen State College

Master in Teaching


January 12, 2012
Dear Associated Ministries of Pierce County Member:

The Evergreen State College has been conducting classes in the Tacoma area since 1972, and our current Tacoma campus facility on 6th Avenue is a great asset to the community. Evergreen has also offered a respected Master in Teaching Program (MiT) since 1990, and we are happy to announce the program will be offered in Tacoma this fall of 2012.
We are committed to helping develop teachers to serve the schools in the communities in which they live. Thus, we are contacting you for assistance in spreading the word about our MiT fall 2012 program as the April 30, 2012 application deadline approaches. If you have staff members or congregants who have a bachelor’s degree and would make a great teacher but have never had the opportunity to attend a certification program, we encourage you to let them know about us. We have enclosed a flyer for you to share or post, and we encourage referrals to our comprehensive website at:
www.evergreen.edu/mit.  

Our assistant director, Maggie Foran, has several information workshops and advising days scheduled at the Tacoma and Olympia campuses this winter, and the schedule can be found at: http://www.evergreen.edu/mit/infosessions.htm. She is also available to take phone calls at 360.867.6559 and answer emails at foranm@evergreen.edu.

Thank you for your assistance and best wishes for a peaceful new year.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Walton

Director, Teacher Education Programs

The Evergreen State College

Enc: MiT flyer

Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6559   www.evergreen.edu/mit
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